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LETTER OF SUPPORT 
 

Date: February/March XX, 2020 
 
City of Saskatoon  
222 3rd Avenue North  
Saskatoon SK   S7K 0J5 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Sustainable Communities Awards Application 
 
To the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Sustainability Awards Committee: 
 
This letter is to confirm that Saskatoon City Council is aware that the Sustainability Division (Shannon 
Dyck) is applying for the Federation of Canadian Municipalities’ Sustainable Communities Award for 
the City of Saskatoon’s Triple Bottom Line (TBL) Initiative and considers the TBL initiative deserving of 
recognition.  Saskatoon City Council, at its meeting held on February 24, 2020, adopted a 
recommendation of its Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities, and Corporate Services 
supporting the application from the Sustainability Division. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
[City Clerk’s Office (or designate)] 
 
 
 
     
Signature 


